
 
 

 

 

MILTON HYDRO DISTRIBUTION INC. 
200 Chisholm Drive, Milton, Ontario, L9T 3G9 
Telephone (905) 876-4611    ●    Fax (905) 876-2044 

 

April 14, 2022          

 

RESS 

Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4 

Attention: Nancy Marconi, Registrar 

Dear Ms. Marconi: 

 

Re: Milton Hydro Distribution Inc. (Milton Hydro)  
EB-2022-0049, Application for rates and other charges for electricity distribution 
to be effective January 1, 2023 (the Application) 

Please find enclosed an electronic copy of the Application, which has been prepared as a 
rebasing application in accordance with the OEB’s 4th Generation Incentive Rate-setting 
method on a single forward test year, cost of service basis. 

Milton Hydro will be making a request for confidential treatment of certain information contained 
in the Application pursuant to the OEB’s Practice Direction on Confidential Filings. This request 
will be made by Milton Hydro’s legal counsel as soon as possible but no later than April 26, 
2022. 

Please include Milton Hydro’s legal representation identified in Exhibit 1 sub-section 1.4.3. Legal 
Representation for all correspondence related to this Application. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Dan Gapic, CPA, CMA 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Milton Hydro Distribution Inc. 

cc:  Igor Rusic, Chief Financial Officer and Vice President, Finance, Milton Hydro Distribution Inc. 
Troy Hare, Chief Executive Officer and President, Milton Hydro Distribution Inc. 
Tim Pavlov, Torys LLP 
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